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Newsletter—Week 27 

4TH  APR I L  20 2 5  

And, with that, we round off another term at Gayton! We hope you all have a well-deserved 
break and rest over the holiday. My thanks as usual, to our fantastic team of staff for all of 
their efforts above and beyond, especially this week, for staying behind to ensure we could host 
our Easter Discos last night. It is lovely to be able to support our School Council’s wonderful 

fund-raising ideas in this way but we cannot do this without the time given from our staff.  
 

Please remember that we return to school on Tuesday 22nd April as we remain closed on     

Monday 21st April for Easter Monday as it is a Bank Holiday. 
 
As we move into some—hopefully—warmer weather when we return to school, please be    
mindful that we will always try to get the children outside to play even if it is drizzling, so    
unless we are well into the summer months, please ensure your child is still bringing a named 
coat to school with them so that we don’t have to keep them inside. 
 

Thank you to those who have already responded to our consultation regarding a possible 
academisation for Gayton. The information came home in paper form and also via the school 
app, with links to the school website, which can also be accessed here. Please remember that 

the consultation closes on Friday 18th April 2025. 
 

Please remember that I am still unable to authorise any term-time leave of absence requests 
this year and, in the majority of cases, these will incur fines. These requests should be made in 
advance and not retrospectively please. 
 
 

Kind regards, 

Mrs J Hill 

 

 Safeguarding during the School Holidays 

If you have concerns about the safety of a child in the 
holidays, please email to report a concern. The email    
address is monitored by our Safeguarding Team during 
the holidays. Please ring 999 if you think a child is in   
immediate danger.  

 VE Day—80th Anniversary Celebrations 

Thursday 8th May marks the 80th                    
anniversary of VE Day and we will be        
celebrating the event in school in some way: 
Mr O’Donnell and the School Council will be discussing 
plans after the Easter break, so watch this space! 
VE Day (or Victory in Europe Day) marks the day during 
World War II when Germany surrendered to the Allied 
forces. 

https://gaytonj.derby.sch.uk/academisation-consultation-with-stakeholders/
mailto:safeguarding@gaytonj.derby.sch.uk


2024/25 DATES 

Week beginning 31st March All Week No Swimming for Years 3 & 4 

Thursday 3rd April All Day Reward Day—non-uniform for all children 

Thursday 3rd April 
5.00-6:15pm—Lower School 
6:30-7:45pm—Upper School 

Easter Discos 

Friday 4th April All Day Reward Day—non-uniform for all children 

Friday 4th April 3:30pm Break up for Easter Holiday 

Monday 21st April All Day Easter Monday 

Tuesday 22nd April 8:55am Summer 1 Term starts 

Monday 28th April - 
Friday 9th May 

TBC Year 5 Bikeability 

Monday 5th May All Day May Bank Holiday, school closed 

Wednesday 7th May 9:00-11:00am Coffee Morning 

Thursday 8th May PM VE Day Celebration 

Monday 12th— 
Thursday 15th May 

All Week Year 6 SATs Week—all children in school please 

Friday 16th— 
Sunday 18th May 

TBC Year 6 PGL Residential 

Tuesday 20th &  
Wednesday 21st May 

All Day Arts Days 

Friday 23rd May All Day Reward Day—non-uniform for all children 

Friday 23rd May 3:30pm Break up for May Half Term 

Monday 2nd June All Day INSET 5 

Tuesday 3rd June 8:55am Summer 2 Term starts 

Wednesday 11th— 
Friday 13th June 

All Day Year 5 Tudor Workshops 

Thursday 24th July  3:30pm Break up for Summer Holiday 

2025/26 DATES 

Thursday 4th September 2025 All Day INSET 1 

Friday 5th September 2025 All Day INSET 2 

Monday 8th September 2025 8:55am First day back at school 

Monday 3rd November 2025 All Day INSET 3 

Friday 13th February 2026 All Day INSET 4 

Monday 1st June 2026 All Day INSET 5 

Thursday 23rd July 2026 3:30pm Break up for Summer Holiday 

School Dinners 
I told you last week that, after the Easter holiday, we will be moving to a new       
catering company, Mellors and that we are really excited about the move. We are 
now able to share our new opening menu with you, which will start from the first 
day back at school—Tuesday 22nd April. There will be no price changes. Click here 
to view the menu in full. 

mailto:https://gaytonj.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/New-Summer-Menu-2025.pdf




StPeterLittleover01332 767802

www.StPeterLittleover.org.uk Office@StPeterLittleover.org.uk 

St Peter’s Church, Littleover & Blagreaves, Church Street, Littleover, Derby, DE23 6GF

Loving God and serving the people of Littleover & Blagreaves

 Monday 7 April to Monday 21 April
Starting on Church Street and continuing around St Peter’s Church and
Shepherd Street.  Smartphones are essential as Posters and QR codes

will guide you along the route and to video links
At the end of the trail, complete an online registration form to claim a free Easter Egg  

(1 egg per registration).  The trail is open to primary school pupils who must be completed
with an accompanying adult. 

Join us for a family-friendly EasterJoin us for a family-friendly Easter
Trail, bringing the Easter Story to life!Trail, bringing the Easter Story to life!  

Don’t miss this fun and engaging Easter experience!Don’t miss this fun and engaging Easter experience!
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